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21-00059

Sept 6, 2021

Tennessee Public Utility Commission

4th Floor RECE’VEED

502 Deadrick ST SEP 10 2021

TN PUBLIC UTiLrry COMMISSION

Nashville TN 37243
UTILITIES DIVISion

To whom it may concern:

My name is George Gregory and | live in the Candlewood Lakes community in Hardeman
County. Our Property Owners Association own our water system, known as CLPOA Water
Works. In November of 2020, we voted to sell our system to a company from St Louis, MO
called Central Sates Water Resources. The sale was conditioned on gaining approval from TPUC.
As a side note, | believe that CSWR has opened a subsidiary in the state under the name of
Limestone Resources.

I’m writing to get any information on the status of this sale.
A response will be greatly appreciated.

Regards
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George Gregory

275 Candlewood Dr
Saulsbury TN 38067
731.376.1020  (home)

sonr19s11@hotmail.com
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